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SOCIAL NOTICE FOR TRANSPORTATION AND MOBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
The Provo City Transportation and Mobility Advisory Committee will attend a social gathering on 
Tuesday, November 14, 2023, at 11:00 a.m. In place of the November meeting, TMAC will be attending 
the pedestrian bridge ribbon cutting event. The ribbon cutting event will be held in person and everyone is 
invited to attend. Everyone is invited to come to the south side of the new pedestrian bridge at the 
frontrunner station. This event will start at 11:00 AM and end at 12:00 PM. Donuts and hot chocolate will 
be served as refreshments. 
  


